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From: zag man <zagman56@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 5:40 PM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]Clean Up our Air Please

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 

I urge the Board to take aggressive steps to urgently reduce the massive dust generating activities that are harmful to our residents and the environment.   
 
Thank you 
 
Mark Zagar 
Nipomo 


